
  

 

 

Sunshine Coast Regional District  

NOTICE OF INTENT TO CONTRACT 

For  

Partnering Agreement for Solid Waste Diversion Programs 

No. 2535001 
 

Issue Date: January 21, 2025 

The Sunshine Coast Regional District (Regional District) is hereby giving notice of its intent to direct award to 
Salish Environmental Group Inc a partnership agreement for the following service: 

The following responsibilities will be within scope of contract:  

1. To support Solid Waste Diversion Programs. 

2. There will be no financial assistance provided through this partnership agreement.  

The total value of the contract will not exceed $2,870,000. This contract will cover a period up to a five-year 
period, at the Regional District’s discretion. 

The Regional District has chosen not to tender this contract for the following reasons: 

1. To support Solid Waste Diversion Programs aimed at reducing landfill waste and promoting recycling 
and composting initiatives. 

Vendors wishing to object to this decision should contact the procurement services email 
submissions@scrd.ca on or before 3:00 p.m. local time on January 28, 2025, presenting specific reasons 
for their objections. Vendor ability to offer the same level of service at a lower cost in the same time frame 
will be the key criteria with regard to the consideration of vendor objections. 

Sunshine Coast Regional District  
E-mail: purchasing@scrd.ca 
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